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NORTH @ a FORGE EAST

2019-08-23
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission,
RE: CNL (Whiteshell) Decommissioning Licence Renewal Request

On behalf of the North Forge East, | am pleased to write this letter in support of CNL’s Decommissioning
licence renewal for the Whiteshell Laboratories.

CNL is recognized for its safe operations - and from a business perspective as a vital member of the local
economic supply chain. CNL and its workforce, places the highest priority of safe operations and the
protection of the environment.

As employer to hundreds of local residents, it is amongst the largest employers in the region. CNL has
collaborated with North Forge East on efforts to strengthen the local economy, promote
entrepreneurship, encourage innovation and build regional innovation and entrepreneurial ecosystem.

CNL is a valued member and very important to our local economy.

Yours truly,

Shane Li B.COMM(HONOURS), MBA, M.Sc., CPIM, CSCP
President

North Forge East
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